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Guidelines for 

Students Making Up Work After Absence or Suspension
I.   PURPOSE:   To communicate the HOPE Charter School policy in regards to students making up work after an absence or suspension.
II.  STUDENT RESPONSIBILITIES:   In order to be permitted to make up exams and work missed following a suspension or being disciplined, the student shall—

· Go to the teacher or instructor of a course and tell her/him that the student wants to make up exams, work or other assignments he/she missed during absence or while on suspension within two (2) school days of the student returning to school;

· Agree on a day and time that is convenient for the teacher to sit down and review the missed exams, work or other assignments with student within two (2) school days of the student going to the teacher; 

· Complete and submit the missed work or other assignments to the teacher within five (5) school days of receiving the missed work or assignments from the teacher; and/or

· Take make-up exams on a day and time that is mutually convenient for both the teacher and the student within five (5) school days of the student being notified of the missed exams.

III.  CONSEQUENCES:   If a student chooses not to assume his/her responsibilities for making up exams, work or other assignments missed during absence or while being disciplined, the consequences are that the student will receive no credit for the missed exams, work or other assignments.

IV.  RATIONALE:   The main purpose of this policy is to teach responsible student behavior by letting the student know that there are consequences for his/her actions, and certain serious student actions warrant serious consequences, including temporary removals from the HOPE community by way of suspensions.  As part of our efforts to teach students greater responsibility for themselves, their behavior, and their education, HOPE Charter School offers students who have missed school-time due to absences and/or suspensions opportunities to take responsibility for their course grades by making up exams and other work they missed while absent or suspended.  However, to be fair to the teaching staff, these cannot be open-ended opportunities.  Nor should the teaching staff shoulder the burden of offering these opportunities to students.  Taking advantage of these opportunities is rightfully the responsibility of the student.  

